
Call Back System 
 

Our school operates a call back program.  It is a way of 
making sure that students who have left for school have 
arrived safely.  Teachers submit the names of students who 
are absent from school.  The parents of these children will 
be contacted to verify the reason for the absence. 
 

If your child will be absent or late, please call the school office before 9:30 
a.m. and a call back will not be necessary. 
 


